
Explorers Class

Spring Term Information

The children have had a great start back to school after the Christmas break.

They have shown a keen interest in castles, knights, princesses and dragons. We

have followed the children’s interests and they have turned their role play area

into a castle. The children will be participating within lots of castle related

activities which will be fed through the Early Years curriculum.

Our daily routine remains the same, please ensure you are reading regularly with

your children at home. Please also ensure you sign your child's yellow reading

record. This enables us to be able to change your child's reading book

accordingly.

A change to our PE routine

As you know, Explorers class currently get dressed for PE within school on a

Monday and Wednesday. The reason for this was to help them develop

independence when dressing and taking responsibility for organising their

belongings within school.

These skills are really important as they feed into daily activities such as

putting their own coats on at break time, taking off / putting on jumpers,

finding their book bags, reading folders etc. We encourage these skills to be

practiced at home too, as it makes time in school and the transition to year 1 a

lot smoother.

As the year progresses the children have all come on a great deal with these

skills and this is not to say we will stop practicing these skills with coats etc…

However with PE kit we feel now they could now come to school dressed in their

kit on Mondays and Wednesdays like the rest of the school do.

Any questions please do not hesitate to ask.

Kind regards

EYFS team


